
Friday, February 14, 2025 

Announcements 

Attention Students with Parking Permits:  As a reminder, 
you are supposed to be parking where the yellow lines are.  
You are NOT allowed to park in the first four rows of 
parking.  If you do not follow the rules of your parking 
permit, your parking permit will be revoked. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Good morning Dons!  AVID is currently accepting 
applications for new members to its program for the next 
school year.  We are currently accepting applications for 
students to join AVID 10 and AVID 11 classes.  If you are 
interested in applying, look for the AVID flyers around 
campus showing the QR code to access the online 
application.  If you have any questions, talk to any AVID 
teacher or student.  The deadline to apply is Friday, 
February 28th.  Become a future member of the AVID 
Family today! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attention ALL Students:  Are you in need of some warm 
items or do you like to go thrifting?  Don’s Closet has 
replenished its items outside of Room 510 on the second 
floor of the three story building.  Come on by and check 
out the clothes on the racks.  We are trying to make sure 
that we continually put out items for students to take as 
needed.  If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to 
ask Mrs. Payan. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Boys Varsity Basketball 2nd Round CIF vs Bloomington 
  @ S.V.H.S. - 6:00 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Varsity Cheer Competition Team National Prelims 
  @ Anaheim - 7:40 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Boys Varsity Wrestling CIF Individuals 
  @ Fountain Valley - 9:00am 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Girls Varsity Wrestling CIF Individuals 
  @ San Dimas - 9:00am 

Sports 



Seniors 

Attention Seniors:  The Joint Scholarship applications are 
due to your counselor by Friday, February 21st.  You can 
find a copy of the Joint Scholarship application in the 12th 
Grade SVHS News Google Classroom.  Remember, the 
Joint Scholarship application must be fully completed in 
order to be turned in. 

Attention Seniors:  Have you ordered your cap and gown 
yet?  If not, go to the Senior Info section of SVDons.com 
and click on the link to Jostens to get your order in today.  
Make sure you are ready for graduation and don’t wait 
until the last minute! 

Scholarships 

Hey Dons!  Just a reminder that we will be having Sadies 
on February 21st from 7pm-11pm.  Tickets are on sale 
during Brunch and Lunch, so make sure to purchase your 
tickets early!  We hope to see you guys there! 

 
 

College Visits 

Friday, February 14, 2025  

Attention Seniors: The following college representative 

will be on campus doing application workshops:  

Rio Hondo College: Thursday, February 20th  

                      from 10:30-3:30 

Please scan the QR Code on the flyers posted up around 

campus or come to the Counseling Office to sign up. If you 

have any questions, see Ms. Graciano in the Counseling 

Office.  

Clubs & Activities 



Faculty Section 

 

 

 

Group D 

has duty this week 
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